
 
 

Change Notice 

[Mold resin material in SAW Filter] 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Thank you very much for your great and continuous support for business with KYOCERA AVX. This is 
the official notification that our product’s mold resin material PCN will be proceeded as detailed below. 
Please review this, and indicate your feedback for this Notice in writing by the Feedback Due date. 
Your understanding and support are highly appreciated. 

 

1. Product Type, Changes, and Customer/ KYOCERA AVX/Alternate Part Numbers: 
Change Before Change After Change 

Mold resin material Epoxy resin Epoxy resin 
We will change the resin manufacturer. 

 
 
 

2. Reasons/Background: 
We have been notified by the resin manufacturer we are currently using that production will be 
discontinued. Therefore, we plan to use products from alternative resin manufacturers. 
 

3. Products Before and After the Change: 
No. Kyocera Part number Sample 

available Current New 
1 SF14-1575F5UUA1 SF14-1575F5UUP1 

JUN/1/2024 
2 SF14-1575F5UUC1 SF14-1575F5UUR1 

3 SF14-0915M5UUA1 SF14-0915M5UUP1 

4 SF14-1582M5UUD2 SF14-1582M5UUS2 

5 SF14-1582M5UUD1 SF14-1582M5UUS1 

 



 

4. Change Schedule 
Change Event Target 

Completion 
Date 

Comments 

Last Time Buy PO for  
existing part 

Jan 31st 2025  

Last Delivery for 
existing part  
(before change) 

Jul. 2025  

Implement Change Aug, 2025  
Production Start Aug, 2025  

 

5. Method, if applicable, of identifying changed product: 
The part number of the new resin material is changed. 
Therefore, it can be clearly identified. 
 

6. Feedback Due: 
April 30th, 2024  
Please indicate your feedback to KYOCERA AVX in writing by this feedback date. 
 
 

7. Contact: 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact Thomas Oka, Kyocera AVX. 
 
Thomas (Tomoya) Oka 
Product Marketing Manager, Xtal & SAW & Power Device 
KYOCERA AVX Components Corporation 
Email: tomoya.oka@kyocera-avx.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




